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¶ Kitchen Now 

Open! 

¶ Painting has 

started on 

the new 

building!  

News 

Photos 

with 

Santa! 

     The season of giving is among us 

and holiday joy is in the air. December 

at Bethany was packed with many exciting holiday activities. At the beginning of the 

month the residents filled the new Wellness Kitchen at The Springs with sugar and 

smiles as they baked fresh Christmas treats. After the cookies and treats were baked the 

residents got together again and frosted all the Christmas cookie cut-outs. To bring all 

this together the treats were served at the Christmas party for everyone to sample. 

     Throughout the month there were different crafts offered, one was to make 

Christmas cards. Other craft days you could make bird feeder ornaments, angel 

ornaments and angel jewelry. 

     The residents also had the chance to get Christmas shopping done with a trip to Fleet 

Farm. Other holiday outings and activities 

included checking out local Christmas 

light decorations and a showing of ñHow 

the Grinch Stole Christmas.ò It has been a 

very Merry Christmas at Bethany! 
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     Christmas comes but once a year! Yet 

every Christmas at Bethany is more 

joyous than the last. Bethany hosts a 

Christmas party just for the residents. This 

year, like many other years, the festivities 

filled everyoneôs hearts with hopeful bliss. 

     The residents were thrilled and spirits 

were brightened, when they saw all the 

gifts that were waiting for them at their 

special holiday party. Each resident 

received a personalized gift from Santa 

while they enjoyed homemade cookies, 

sweet candy and hot coffee. Staff helped 

with serving the snacks while the residents 

un-wrapped their gifts. It was 

so exciting to watch the 

residents open their gifts. Everyone got 

exactly what they wanted for Christmas. 

Every gift was specifically thought out for 

each individual resident. At Bethany you 

never have to worry about feeling alone, 

especially during Christmas. 

     During the party Santa showed up with 

Mrs. Claus and handed out candy canes to 

share. He did a great job bringing smiles 

to everyoneôs faces and taking pictures 

with the residents. Everyone left the party 

happy; feeling the joy of Christmas 

around 

them. 

Residents Christmas Party 

Birthdays 

¶ Betty 

Wetherbee 

1/1  

¶ Myrna Weaver 

1/2  

¶ Mary Gohla 

1/5  

¶ Roberto 

Parra 1/7  

¶ Eleanor 

Peterson 

1/27  
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     Have you seen the artists at Bethany? 

On January 4, The Springs at Bethany 

offered a step-by-step painting class for 

anyone to join. The class included all the 

necessary supplies to paint a snowman 

on a wood board, along with beverages 

and a snacks. The instructor, Laura, 

slowly painted and 

explained the process 

during the class. She also worked 

with everyone individually when 

they had questions. 

     The class was a big hit and a lot 

of fun for everyone. After the 

finishing touches were made and all 

the creativity was added, everyone 

got to bring home the masterpieces 

that they created. 

     Next month we will offer another 

class for anyone to join again. The 

painting will be of a cherry blossom tree 

to get in spring mode! If you want to sign 

up just contact Rachel in The Springs at 

715-942-1426 for details. 

 

visit!  

Snowman Board Painting 

ñWinter is the time for comfort, for good food and 

warmth, for the touch of a friendly hand and for a 

talk beside the fire: it is the time for home.ò 

 ˈ Edith Sitwell 

     Bethany was filled with 

music almost everyday the 

entire month of December, 

from carolers to well known 

performers. Through the 

month, carolers stopped by 

and sang through the halls 

of Bethany Home sharing 

Christmas sing-a-longs. 

One weekend, there was 

even a short piano recital 

for the residents. Everyone that visited 

Bethany dressed festive and sang loud 

enough for all to hear the music 

throughout the building. Bethany had a 

few exciting appearances including the 

Stevenôs Point Barbershoppers, 

Waupaca High School Madrigal 

singers and the Waupaca 

Learning Center fourth graders. 

Music at Bethany 

Senior Snack and Scoop at 2 p.m. 

The first Monday of every month The 

Springs offers a free and informational 

guest speaker that talks about different 

topics that are helpful to the residents as 

well as others in the community. 

     While you ñget the scoopò on the topic of 

the month you can enjoy a free snack too. 

Januaryôs topic was fall prevention and how 

to stay safe this winter and throughout the 

year. If you didnôt get a chance to ñget the 

scoopò from Hannah Gutho, simply ñLikeò 

Bethany on Facebook and send a message to 

get the information you need.  Be sure to 

stop by February 6, to learn about ñFitness 

and Health.ò Find out easy cardiovascular 

exercises from Jenny Barlow, Genesis 

Therapy Director at Bethany! 

COME 

Upcoming 

Events 
 

¶ Shopping at 

Shopko, Jan. 

11 

 

¶ Martin 

Luther King 

Presentation, 

Jan. 16 

 

¶ Free Hearing 

Screening, 

Jan. 18 

 

¶ Valentine 

Card Making, 

Jan. 27 

 

¶ Painting 

Class, Feb. 1 

 

¶ Senior Snack 

and Scoop, 

Feb. 6 

 

¶ Ping Pong 

Tournament, 

Feb. 7 

 

Welcome New 

Employees! 
 

Food Service 

¶ Tina Neelis 

¶ Christine 

Ahrens 

¶ Keleigh Much 

¶ Mikalya 

Pecha 

 

Nursing 

¶ Pamela 

Smith 

¶ Shashi 

For more events check out our website, bethanyofwaupaca.com/calendar 

*Also subscribe to ñThe Branchò newsletter on our website! 

Bethany is an equal 

opportunity provider. 
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¶ Attention 
Employees!   

 

     -Bring in your  

      paystub to 

      Verizon or 

      U.S. Cellular 

      to receive 

      discount on 

      your monthly  

      bill!  

News 

     Brr! Itôs still cold, so letôs be crafty! Recently a few 

residents completed a mason jar craft, decorated to look 

like snow. Interestingly, they used Epsom salt to make 

the snow, which gave the jars a unique texture. 

     As Valentineôs Day approaches, weôre decorating and 

filling the campus with hearts. While planning for the 

holiday, Linda Tappa, resident Mary Schmidtôs daughter, 

volunteered and helped decorate elaborate Valentineôs 

cards with the residents. 

     February has a 

lot of fun 

Valentineôs crafts 

and parties 

scheduled, along 

with Mardi Gras! 

Crafts and Cards 

Contents 

News for Family and Friends at Bethany 

     What is, The Springs? 

The Springs is a 

community gym that was added this past 

year as part of Bethanyôs new building 

project. The wellness center had a grand 

opening late last fall and has been gaining 

members ever since. 

     The Springs offers specialized 

equipment for those 55 and older. Featuring 

ñHur,ò which are computerized and easy-to

-use machines. This state-of-the-art 

equipment records your reps and workouts 

using pressure instead of weights. The 

machines can be programmed for your 

personal workout plan, that is based on you 

and your health needs. 

     Once youôre assessed, a wellness plan is 

put into place. Anyone in the community 

along with residents at Bethany, are 

encouraged to join The Springs. It also 

offers a variety of classes, such as: 

abdominal basics, arm basics, leg basics, 

yoga, chair yoga, senior stretch and strong 

seniors. All classes offer unique workouts 

that focus on different parts of the body. 

     The Springs also adds activities for you 

to attend for your emotional, intellectual 

and social wellness. A few times a month 

ñgame timeò is offered. There have also 

been painting classes to attend for a small 

fee. 

     In February, The Springs is hosting a 

free ping pong tournament. Events are 

always being added and changing, so stay 

in touch with Bethany through Facebook 

for the latest news. 

     For more information about The Springs 

visit Bethanyôs website. For specific details 

call Rachel at 715-942-1426. 

The Springs 

Birthdays 

¶ 2/6 Ruth 

Wemmer  

 

¶ 2/12 Lila 

Dayton  

 

¶ 2/13 Ward 

Benton  

 

¶ 2/23 Martha 

Johnson  

 

The Branch 


